City of Boston
Mayor Kim Janey

September 13, 2021

The Honorable Maureen Feeney
Office of the City Clerk

City Hall, Room 601

Boston, MA 02201

Dear Madam Clerk:

I hereby delegate authority to Jasmin Winn, Project Manager for the Boston Cannabis
Board, to execute on my behalf host community agreements with marijuana establishments or
medical marijuana treatment centers pursuant to Section 3 of Chapter 94G of the General Laws.
This authorization shall be effective from September 20, 2021, until such time as I notify you in
writing that it is no longer effective.

This letter shall also serve as notice that the previous delegation of authority to Robert
Arcangeli, Assistant Corporation Counsel in the City of Boston Law Department, dated August
17, 2020, to execute on the City’s behalf the aforementioned host community agreements is no
longer effective.

Sincerely,

Acting Mayor of Boston



